
High Point Regional High School 
SEAMUS W. CAMPBELL 
 
To: High Point Parents and Community Members 
 
From: ​Mr. Seamus Campbell, Director of Curriculum and Instruction 
 
Re:  Title I: Federally Funded Services for At-Risk Students 

Notice of Public Meeting 
 
Date: September 20, 2019 
___________________________________________________________ 

  
 
All  members of the High Point Regional High School community are invited to attend an open, 
public meeting regarding the use of ​Title I​ funding to provide support for at-risk students. The 
meeting will take place on ​Tuesday, October 15, 2019 from 6:00-6:30 p.m. in High Point’s 
media center.  
 
Since 1965 the federal government has provided financial support specifically designated for 
schools to provide assistance to at-risk students. This source of financial assistance is commonly 
known as ​Title I ​funding, and it is currently allocated in accordance with the ​Every Student 
Succeeds Act (ESSA)​ which was signed into law by President Obama on December 10, 2015. 
 
High Point receives federal funding through the ​ESSA​ which it utilizes to provide a host of 
academic supports and enhancements to its curriculum. As such, we are required to host an 
informative meeting to provide the public with information regarding the use of this funding. 
 
Please join me on October 15 to learn more about the many ways High Point provides academic, 
social and emotional support to at-risk students. In addition to this meeting, please feel free to 
contact me at any time if you would like additional information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Seamus Campbell 
 
 

 

 Seamus W. Campbell, Director of Curriculum and Instruction 
High Point Regional H.S.    299 Pidgeon Hill Rd.  Wantage, NJ   07461 
973.875.3101 X1209   ​scampbell@hpregional.org 
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